


Finally, I enclose a note addressed recently by USF to Mrs Pariat, Director-General for 

Migration and Home Affairs, which aimed at drawing her attention to the situation in EUAA 

and request her assistance to ensure the well-being of the personnel. 

USF hopes that IAS audit mission will help to identify and remedy weaknesses in the field of 

management and ethics at EASO/EUAA and is ready to provide to your services any further 

assistance, in order to contribute to preserving the Agency’s reputation and ensuring a fair and 

healthy working environment. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Nicolas Mavraganis 

President of Syndicale Fédérale 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Annexes : 

- Report to the EASO/EUAA HR Ethics Correspondent Prepared by EASO/EUAA Staff Committee (27/11/2020) 

- Email of the EASO/EUAA Staff Committee to the Executive Director and its annexes (14/12/2020) 

- Decision of the Executive Director No 056/2022 on the rules governing the election of the Staff Committee (02/03/2022) 

- USF Note to the Mrs Monique Pariat, DG HOME and its annexes (28/09/2022) 

 




